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Dear Parents/Carers, 
As part of our on-going efforts to deliver a broad & balanced curriculum, we would like to take the Yr 6 children on a visit to the local Trinity Church, in Newport (located on Wellington Rd.)
Our children are very familiar with the building of St. Nic’s church and we feel that giving the children an opportunity to see the similarities & differences within another church setting would be beneficial for them and further their learning on the beliefs & values of other forms of Christian denominations.  
We will be attending the Trinity Church on Tuesday 17th January. The children will be split into 2 groups, with group 1 attending 9am – 10am, followed by group 2 attending 10am – 11am. 

We will be walking to the church from school, and as we will be back before lunch time there is no need to provide a packed lunch. 
Permission for this visit should be given via Parent Pay. Should you wish to discuss this visit in more detail, please contact a member of the Yr 6 team who will be happy to speak with you. 

Best wishes, 

Year 6


